
 

 
Co-ed Volleyball League 
Begins September 5th 

 
 
 
 
 

Registration is due on August 31st 
Team Fee is $60 

 
 

The season will begin on September 5th and will end on approximately 
October 17th. The season length will be dependent on the amount of teams 

registered. Regular season will be 6-7 weeks with the tournament to 
follow.  

 
Forms are available at Sabetha City Hall or printed from 

www.cityofsabetha.com under the Recreation tab. Look under 
adult sports.  

 
 
 
 
 

Please Contact Jeremy Haverkamp 
785-284-2158 ext. 208 

 
Follow on Twitter @CofSParksandRec 

Or on Facebook under City of Sabetha Parks & Recreation  

http://www.cityofsabetha.com/�

